
                  AUSTRALIAN CHURCH UNION—MELBOURNE BRANCH 
 
 

  

www.acu.org.au                               Catholic Anglicans Discovering Our Future 

 

An overwhelming crowd attended our AGM at Holy Trinity Kew, and heard  
the Rt Revd Andrew St John’s splendid Reflections of an Anglican in New York. 

 
The 2009 Committee comprises: 

 

President The Revd Dr Richard Treloar  Vice President The Revd Dr Helen Granowski 
Treasurer The Revd Jim Brady   Secretary  Mrs Mary Harris 
Members The Revd Philip Bewley The Revd Moira Evers The Revd Wendy Hudson 
  Ms Kathy Kozlowski  Mr Colin Reilly 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VALE JESSIE NICHOLSON 
We give thanks for the life of  

Jessie Nicholson; trustee, committee member and 
staunch supporter of the ACU 

for many years 
Let light perpetual shine upon her 

 

THE 2009 PARLIAMENT OF THE WORLD’S RELIGIONS 
HOW TO CONNECT? 

 

EUCHARIST, BRUNCH AND PANEL DISCUSSION 
 

Professor Gary Bouma – Chair of the Melbourne Board of Management, PWR 
Dr Irene Donohoue-Clyne – Diocesan Cross Cultural Ministry Facilitator 

Archdeacon Philip Newman OAM – Board member,PWR; Archdeacon for 
Christian Unity and 

 Relations with the World’s Religions 
 

9.00 am SATURDAY 16 MAY 
 

ST GEORGE THE MARTYR   RUSSELL STREET FOOTSCRAY WEST – Melway 41 H4 
 

 



 

ANOTHER DATE FOR YOUR DIARY – WRITE IT IN TODAY! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you 
at both these important ACU events 

FESTAL HIGH MASS – THE KEBLE CELEBRATION 
 

The Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic Revival 
 

Preacher 
 

The Right Reverend John Parkes 
Bishop of Wangaratta 

  

Tuesday 14 July 2009 8.00 pm 
 

St Stephen’s, 360 Church Street Richmond   Melway 2H   A8 
 

The traditional warming supper will be served 

 
 

 
 

A reminder for those who have not yet paid their 2009 subscriptions 
 

Please send your $20 / $10 to the Treasurer as soon as possible 
 

The Revd Jim Brady 
The Anglican Centre     209 Flinders Lane    Melbourne  3000 

 
All enquiries to the Secretary 

Mrs Mary E Harris 
214 MacPherson Street     Princes Hill  3054 

℡  9380 2040 
  harrime@bigpond.com 
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